
Morning Announcements 

    Tuesday, March 20, 2018    
    

1.  All students that wish to go on the field trip to Action City must have their 
permission slip AND money to Mrs. LaSavage. There are still 12 spots available, 
see Mrs. LaSavage to sign up.  You must have your parents go online and sign a 
waiver at actioncity.com.   

2.  Any senior who did not pick up their Josten’s order can do so in the office with 
payment of the remaining amount due.  

3. The Boys’ Track Team is released at 2:20 today for their meet at Marshfield. 
4. Primetime will be held at 6:30 am tomorrow in the high school gym. 
5. Just a reminder that Rib Lake High School will be hosting Solo-Ensemble on 

Friday.  There will be no classes for students on this day. 
6. Just a reminder that Mrs. Schultz’s forensics groups start practicing again this 

week. 
                                                                                                                                            
                                                                                                                     
 

  

 Lunch 

BBQ Pork/bun 

Baked Beans 

Peas 

Tropical Fruit 
Applesauce 
 


